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.}3 VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATIOIN
WEVENTY SEVEN QGROVE STREET 8.1.3.1

Ruteasn, VERMONT 037010 WY 79-82

HEPLY TO
ENGINEERING GIFFICE
FTURNPIKE ROAD
WESTBORO, MASSACHUEEITTS D158
TELEPHONE 61734 Yoy

July 25, 1979

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D, C. 20555

Attentfon: Office of Adwministration
Mr. William O. Miller, Chief
License Fee Management "ranch

Reference: (a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
(b) \HuPC letter to USNRC dated April 30, 1979
(WY 79-53)
{(c) USSRC lecter to VYNPC dated July 3, 1979
Request for Licensing Review Fee

Dear Sir:
Subject: Licensing Review Fee For Vermont Yankee Security Contingency Plan

Pursuant to Section 170.22 of 10CFR Part 170, enclosed is a Class 111 |
payment of $4007.00 to cover the costs associated with the licensing review
and approval of the Vermont Yankee Security Contingency Plan which was sub-
mitted ir. Reference (b). This fee was requested in your letter Reference (c).

Vermont Yankee Nuclear Puwer Corporation believes that the NRC revised
fee schedule 1s illegal. We are aware that this fee sche'ule is being con- ‘
tested before the U, S, Court of Appeals for the Fifth Circuit and therefore
submit the enclosed fee under protest without waiving our right to countest the |
validity of this fee or the entire NRC fee schedule, and without waiviig any
right to recover, in whole or in part, all fees paid or to be paid under the
invalid fee schedule. ‘

S$honld you have any questions relative to this matter, please
contact us.,

Very truly yours,

VERMONT NKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION
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